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Willow class have enjoyed exploring outside for their Science and Geography lessons this week. They 
have used their senses and looked at different objects found in nature. The children have also 

enjoyed sensory exploration and making marks in different materials. 
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam

Messages

Well done to Max for winning the 
Kimmy Kind award  this week. This 

was awarded for being kind to 
adult by helping to clear up his 

rubbish and toys!

I hope everyone has a great half 
term! Please send back any spare 
school clothes after half term! 

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty


